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Misty Maza

From: James Whitfield <jamesawhitfield1@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2023 8:34 PM
To: Misty Maza

Please be cautious  
This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

It is extremely important to have persons who are morally sound to sit on any board and to be objective fair and blind to 
all biases. The oversight board is very important to the foundation of justice for all of us 


